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Hi Mike,

Can we take a look at getting some “noise cameras” installed in Burnaby?
Would likely greatly improve life for those on Hastings or Kingsway or
other busy if loud vehicles were deterred. These problems will only get
worse as density increases.

They are doing it in New York:

Obnoxiously loud car? A traffic
camera might be listening

Matt Ward
41 Springer Ave, Burnaby





